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March 28, 1995 

TO: Division of Recorda and Reporting (Flyno) 

FROM: Division of Research and Regulatory Review (Hallensteln) 

SUBJECT: Return of Confiden1ial Document Number 03231-95. 

As part of our Bureau's implementation program in support of an audit 

recommendation, ~m Bell submitted a request for confidential treatment for docwneot 

number ~"Possession of tho document is not necessary. Would you please return 

the doalment\- to Southern Bell. 
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